
Quarry Hill Primary School, 25 Peel Street, Bendigo  3550     
Email: quarry.hill.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au      
Website:www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au 
Phone: 03 5443 3537        

 

The Poppet Head     
Weekly newsletter of Quarry Hill Primary School     
Thursday , May 23rd , 2024   
Newsletter No. 7      

            
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
IMPORTANT DATES   
 Time Details 

MAY   

Friday 24th  All Day Curriculum Day ς Student Free Day 

Tuesday 28th  9:00am ς 1:45pm Prep ς Grade 4 Gymnastics Program 

Friday 31st  All Day Wear it Yellow Day 

JUNE    

Tuesday 4th  9:00am ς 1:45pm Prep ς Grade 4 Gymnastics Program 

Monday 10th  All Day Kings Birthday ς Public Holiday 

Tuesday 11th  9:00am ς 1:45pm Prep ς Grade 4 Gymnastics Program 

Thursday 13th  3:30pm Book Club Orders Due 

Monday 24th  4:00pm Reports Live on Compass 

Friday 28th  9:00am ς 2:30pm  Last Day of Term 2 ς Early Finish  

JULY   

Monday 15th  9:00am ς 3:30pm  First Day of Term 3 

 
Reminders: 
 

Curriculum Day ς Tomorrow (Friday 24th May) - Student Free Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Principal: Anne Rochford 
School Council President: Andrew Ellis 
PFA President: Michelle Kennedy  
PFA Vice President: Rhayven Milliner 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind  
I understand that 
everyone is different  
I co -operate  
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment  
I am community 
minded  
I belong  
 
 

Curious  
I am a learner  
I seek knowledge  
I ask questions  
I explore and 
wonder  
I create  
 
 
 

Brave  
I am honest  
I am independent  
I have high 
expectations  
I am resilient  
I am open to 
feedback  
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Our Vision:  
QHPS students are empowered to be 
engaged learners. Our community 
fosters a culture of respect and 
belonging.  

2024 TERM DATES 
Term 1 January 30 ς March 28 
Term 2 April 15 ς June 28 
Term 3 July 15 ς September 20 
Term 4 October 7 ς December 20 
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Prep 2025 Enrolments  
We are now accepting prep 2025 enrolments. If your child has a sibling here at Quarry Hill 
Primary School and are starting school in 2025, please fill out an enrolment form and hand 
it into the office. Also, if you know of any family or friends wishing to send their child to 
Quarry Hill Primary School, please pass on this information. Enrolment information and 
forms can be found at Enrolling in Foundation (Prep) | vic.gov.au (www.vic.gov.au) or you 
can collect one from the office. Enrolment forms are due by Friday the 26th of July. 
 
REPORTS  
Semester 1 Reports will be live and available for viewing on Compass from 4:00pm, Monday 
the 24th of June. 
 

As part of our National Reconciliation Week this year, on Friday 
May 31st we are encouraging all students and teachers to take part 
in a yellow-themed casual dress day to raise funds for First Nations 
ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŀǘƛƻƴΣ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ DǊƻǳƴŘΦ  
The National Reconciliation Week theme for 2024, Now More Than 
Ever, is a reminder to all of us that no matter what, the fight for 
justice and the rights of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people 
will τand must τcontinue.  
We remind students and teachers who take part to donate what 

ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǘƻ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ DǊƻǳƴŘ Ǿƛŀ ǘƘƛǎ ƭƛƴƪ vǳŀǊǊȅ Iƛƭƭ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ π ²ŜŀǊ ƛǘ ¸Ŝƭƭƻǿ нлнп  For more 
ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ƻƴ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ DǊƻǳƴŘΣ ƘŜŀŘ ǘƻ ƘǘǘǇǎΥκκŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴǎƎǊƻǳƴŘΦƻǊƎΦŀǳκ 
 
Child Safety Code of Conduct Policy 
A child safety code of conduct lists acceptable and unacceptable behaviours, identifies 
professional boundaries and ethical behaviour, supports staff and volunteers to avoid or 
manage inappropriate behaviours and difficult situations. Our child safety code of conduct 
sets a high standard of behaviour to protect students from harm.  
You will find it on the back page of this newsletter, as an important part of policy 
production is consultation with the school community. If you have any feedback regarding 
this document, please get in touch. 
 
Recognition Award 
Exciting news! Our school has been awarded Victorian Government 
recognition for Sexual Health and Wellbeing in the Achievement Program. 
This means we have successfully demonstrated how we are meeting best 
practices for this health area. The Achievement Program is a free health and 
wellbeing initiative for schools. More information about the program can be found here  
The next health area our school will focus on is Smoking, Vaping, Alcohol and Other Drugs. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vic.gov.au%2Fenrolling-foundation-prep%23enrolment-information-pack-for-parents-and-carers&data=05%7C02%7CJayme.Hudson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C4d8c6953ad384de9c81808dc78867f23%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638517766253544789%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=65wlmsLBP4WfMFb8YarX%2BLM%2BYmQPS%2Bx1BTLy%2BhPC15Q%3D&reserved=0
https://wearityellow.org.au/o/quarry-hill-primary-school
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.achievementprogram.health.vic.gov.au%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJayme.Hudson%40education.vic.gov.au%7C0f8e110615d8410992a108dc786fca2e%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638517668731360601%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2Bl6HtOn0fZbG%2FY22%2FNzzEW3yjv9U8UnCJtFzYk0jwPw%3D&reserved=0


Quarry Hill Primary School, 25 Peel Street, Bendigo  3550     
Email: quarry.hill.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au      
Website:www.quarryhillps.vic.edu.au 
Phone: 5443 3537        

Coats, Jackets and sleeping bag donations 
We have an ongoing association with the MADCOW (Make A Difference, Change Our 
World) organisation, whose CEO Matt Parkinson regularly visits to speak to our students 
about homelessness and social change. They have made a call out for anyone with old (but 
still in good condition) coats/jackets and sleeping bags, as winter fast approaches, for some 
of the rough sleepers around Bendigo. If you have any around the house that you are not 
using and would like to offload, please consider getting them to me and I can pass them on 
to Matt at MADCOW. 
Thanks 
Rebekah Fry. 
 

Thanks Stef 
Former Quarry Hill Primary School student 
όŀƴŘ ²ƻƭŦƛŜΩǎ ƳǳƳύ {ǘŜŦ /ƻƭŀ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ƻǳǊ 
Year 5/6 students in a very engaging talk 
on Wednesday about code breaking and 
AI. Stef spoke about building apps and 
exploring our school value of being 
Curious. 
 
 

Stef works at the Director of Engineering at Culture Amp and in her spare time she has 
started as AI start up called Ligantic which makes AI more accessible to the community.  
{ǘŜŦ ƛǎ ŀƭǎƻ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Ψ{ǳǇŜǊǎǘŀǊǎ ƻŦ {ǘŜƳΩ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜǎ ŦŜƳŀƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƴƻƴ-binary 
participation in STEM.  
We would like to thank Stef very much for her time, effort and knowledge. She had a 
wealth of experience in the areas of technology, science and engineering to share with 
students and her talk was inspirational for all. Students thoroughly enjoyed cracking the 
codes! 
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Collection time 
A reminder that school finishes at 3:30pm, please make sure you are here on time to collect 
your child or make arrangements for your child to be picked up at the correct time if you 
are unable to do so.  
 
Hungry Students 
There has been an increased amount of extra hungry students recently. Please make sure 
your child has enough food in their lunch box each day. We do have a fresh fruit program 
here at school, however, this is only for students that have forgotten their fruit and only to 
be accessed during fruit snack time.  
 

 
 

There will be no Subway this week due to our 
curriculum day this Friday.  
Families that have already placed an order can 
either go back into your account and change 
the date to the following week or cancel your 
order and you will receive a refund.  
Subway will continue next Friday 31st May, 
orders due 8:45am Friday 31st May. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Archer K 
Check out this amazing drawing from Grade 
2 student Archer K. Well done Archer!  
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STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
      

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

KIND   

   

CURIOUS   

Magnus P Room 2 For being an enthusiastic learner during math!  

Astrid X Room 9 For listening carefully to the sounds she can hear in words! 
Fox C Room 12 For an improved effort in learning and showing enthusiasm for 

seeking new information in our knowledge and curiosity unit. Great 
job, Fox!  

Charlotte S Room 14 For discussing information texts and making clear inferences.  

BRAVE    

Mia H Room 2 For using her sounds to read words with confidence!  

Elsie L Room 6 For approaching her school day with enthusiasm and cheerfulness 
and a willingness to do her best work.  

Millie S Room 8 For trying new activities at gym with a smile! Honka, honka Millie.  
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We would like to invite you to share a cuppa after school-drop-off on Thursday mornings. 
This term the cuppa-time will be held in the peace of the bushland and eco-shed, so please 
wander down around 9am! It is an excellent opportunity to make some new friends, 
reconnect with old ones and to be part of the school community. All welcome, including 
pre-schoolers! 
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